YOND'R


 
ROSEDALE CELL PHONE POLICY 
  
We understand that cell phones have a great utility both in and out of schools; however, cell phone use has increasingly become a source of distraction. To respect the important work of the classroom and learning environment, all students must Yondr their phone for the duration of the school day.  
Yondr Process for Students on a Normal, Full-day Schedule 
During AM Homeroom:  
· Students will turn off their phones (or put in airplane mode) and lock them in their assigned Yondr. Staff will check that the case is locked. 
· Late students: Late students will be given a temporary case to use when they sign in at the office. Phones will remain locked in the front office for the day and will be returned during dismissal.  
During the school day:  
· Students will keep their Yondr with them.  
· If there is a family emergency that might require someone at home getting in touch with the student while classes are in progress, the student or parent should alert the counselor to access phone if believed necessary.  
During PM Homeroom:  
· Students will tap their Yondr on an unlocking station, retrieve their phone and store the Yondr for the next day. 
· In the case of early dismissal, students will unlock their Yondr in the main office.

